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C... CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 23, 1958

Nearburg & Ingram
P.O. Box 847
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Johnson No, 1 Well, Sec. 7,
T-18-S, R-27-E

G;ntlemen:

This is to confirm your recent telephone conversation with
this office regarding the above-captioned well,

You are hereby authorized to proceed with logging, perforating
fracturing and completing your Johnson No, 1 Well; provided, however,
it is understood that you proceed entirely at your own risk. Under no
circumstance is the above-captioned well to be produced until the
unorthodox location of said well has been approved by the Oil Conserva-
tion Commission of New Mexico.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not
hesitate to call on me.

Very truly yours,

A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary - Director

ALP/WJC:bp

CC-Kirk Newman
Atwood & Malone
Roswell, New Mexico

M. L, Armstrong
Artesia, New Mexizo
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